
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Kenneth E. Hall        Trustee Donald L. Glover          Trustee Ryan C. Bagent             Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

September 29, 2014 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Kenneth Hall, 

with all present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. In addition to Mr. Hall, the following 

Eden Township personnel were present; Trustees Ryan C. Bagent, Donald L. Glover and Fiscal 

Officer Steve Little. Road Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker came in later. A copy of the 

minutes, a monthly cash journal report and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were 

given to the trustees. Trustee Bagent moved to waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Glover 

seconded the motion and all voted in favor. The minutes were filed for the permanent record. 

 

Public Participation:    
 

Township resident Harry Farley was present and asked about the wash boarding roads. His 

reason for coming to the meeting was to discuss solutions. Salt water, pea gravel, top coating and 

grading were all discussed. Road Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker will review the areas of 

complaint and report back. 

 

Nate Otto, the contractor for the mowing in the township was present and introduced his guest 

Dana Eash. Dana had recently purchased Nate’s mowing business and would be completing the 

contract year for Mr. Otto in Eden Township. The board acknowledged the sale and that the 

terms of the contract would be the same but the contract would be re-bid next year. 

 

Old Business:    

 

There was none. 

 

New Business: 

 

Trustee Glover reported he met with the Licking County Board of Elections regarding 

improvements/changes/upgrades necessary for the township to have their polling place reopened. 

Trustee Glover moved to do anything necessary to bring the location up to the Board of Elections 

standards (see attached) Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all trustees voted in favor. 

Trustee Hall reported he had two calls regarding dust and dusty roads. Trustee Bagent reported 

he had one call on the closed bridge on Baker Road. 

 

Road Report:   
 

Road Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker reported he was patching holes and had 5-6 days woth 

of patching left.. He reported continued good comments from Eden Township Residents. 

 

Trustee Bagent moved to pay the bills, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all voted in 

favor. The attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were presented to be paid.  

The checks and bills were signed and reviewed the next evening due to a computer malfunction. 

 

Trustee Glover made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all trustees 

voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 


